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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: 7591.1 

Date of response: 10 July 2023 

Request: 

I am very concerned about the Lambeth Council proposals for restricting access and restricting traffic flow in 
Streatham Wells area. 

I wish to see the risk assessment, performed in conjunction with the emergency services, to see what mitigation 
will be put in place when the planned traffic chaos is implemented where I live, in Streatham. I believe prompt 
attendance by fire services, ambulance and police will be adversely effected / impossible, when the proposed 
plans are actioned. 

Response: 

We do not hold the specific information you have requested.  The LFB do not carry out joint risk assessments 
for Low Traffic Neighbourhood (LTN) notifications. 

If we receive a LTN notification from a local authority, we would review the request and ensure station staff are 
aware of road closures, temporary lights and/or restrictions and identify alternative routes or access points for 
fire appliances. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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